
Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ July 28, 2025 

Re:​ Approve Employment of Custodian 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve the employment of Marilu Ballines as 
1.0 FTE custodian at a rate of $17 per hour. 

Background Information: 

Ms. Ballines will be the new custodian on evening shift with the changes of Karina Fernandes 
transferring to the Food Service team. She has previously worked providing housekeeping 
services in nursing homes. 
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